929.02 PERMIT REQUIRED; MULTIPLE USE CONNECTIONS PROHIBITED.
(a) No connection with any part of the Municipal water system, nor the repair or
removal thereof, nor any excavation therefore shall be started without first securing a
permit from the Department of Public Service. Such permit must be on the premises
where such water service connection is being done, prior to beginning such work and
during the continuation thereof. A charge of eighty dollars ($80.00) shall be made for
such permit, to cover the cost of issuance and inspections. Such amount shall be
deposited in the Treasury to the credit of the Water Fund. The charge for such permit is
non-refundable.

(b)  No permit shall be issued which contemplates the construction or installation of
any multiple use connections. Each dweling COMMERCIAL, INDUSTRIAL,
RESIDENTIAL, OCCUPIED STRUCTURES, ETC., shall have a separate water
service connection to the water system, whether or not such dwellings FACILITIES are
owned by one person. Multiple dweltings- STRUCTURES shall have separate
connections for each dwelling-unit, except where this would create a manifest hardship,
in which case the Director of Public Service may grant special written permission to the
owner to use a single connection. Where such permission is granted for double units to
use a single connection, it must provide that such connection shall not be less than one in
diameter, and that separate curb stops and boxes, and separate meters are installed.

(©) The Director of Public Service shall review these permit fees annually and submit
a written report to Council by March 1, recommending that this fee either be maintained
or modified. (Ord. 980333. Passed 9-8-98.)




